
Notice of Public Consultation Period 
Proposed Communication Tower 

611 Main Street West 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Proposal 
SLI Towers Inc. is proposing a new 38-metre slimline self-support style installation telecommunications 
tower with the ability to support co-location for all carriers and wireless internet providers (including 
Bell, Rogers, Telus and Freedom Mobile). 

Have Your Say 
Input on the proposed communication 
tower is welcome and encouraged. You 
can provide input by making a written 
submission directly to SLI Towers Inc. 
Additionally, a Public Information Session 
will be held on May 27, 2025:  

Public Information Session 

When: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 
5:30 pm to 6:30 pm 

Where: Council Chambers  
3rd Floor of City Hall 
66 Charlotte Street 
Port Colborne ON L3K 3C8 

Approval Authority 
Please be advised that the City of Port 
Colborne is not the approval authority for telecommunication towers. These towers are under the 
jurisdiction of the Government of Canada through Innovation, Science and Economic Development 
Canada (ISED). 

Written Submission 
Any person may provide comments about this proposal to SLI Towers Inc, who can be contacted via 
the following methods, by Saturday, May 31, 2025: 

146 Thirtieth Street, Suite 100 
Etobicoke, ON M8W 3C4 
(437) 425-3982
municipal@slitowers.ca

MORE INFORMATION 
Material related to the proposed tower and site is available for review between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm, 
Monday to Friday by contacting City Hall, Planning Division, at 66 Charlotte Street, Port Colborne, 
Ontario. You can also contact Diana Vasu, Planner, at 905-228-8120, or by email at 
diana.vasu@portcolborne.ca. 

Mailed on April 28, 2025 
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